
Pastor Bruce and congregants, Thank you so much for your willing-

ness to host the Association Celebration Service. It was a wonderful 

time and you were a great blessing to all who attended. Thank you 

again from the Vision/Mission team of the Albert Association. 

 

The Dawson Settlement Baptist Church is having its SPRING MUSIC 

NIGHT on Lord’s Day, May 31st at 7:00 p.m. Our local churches are 

encouraged to provide a ministry of music. This is a great opportunity 

for area churches to come together and praise God through music 

and song.  Fellowship time to follow.  All are welcome.  

 

 

Mortgage Update: At a business meeting in 2015, a motion was 

passed to apply donations made to the Parsonage Fund 

against the mortgage in May and October. In accordance with 

this, $1135.00 residual from 2014, plus $160.00 to date this 

year will be presented to the Atlantic Baptist Foundation in 

the first week of May. The balance outstanding after this 

payment is applied will be approximately $9750.00. 

 

 

 PRAYER REQUEST: 

  Sage Rodgers,  Harold Crandall,   Gerald Tingley,  Laura Steeves,    
Muriel Hawkes,  Barb Parker,  Bill Akinson, Norma Steeves,  Glendine 
Snider,  Geraldine  Garland,  Eric Steeves,  Ruth Steeves,  Jean Taylor,  
Greg Lutes,  David Hanson,  Wendy Hawkes,  Audrey Steeves,  Lillian 
Murray,  Dale Murray,  Carol Steeves,  Charles and Paula Millard, Ross 
Wilson,  Roxanne Wilson,  Robert Wilson,  Muriel Hanson,  Loman 
Ayer,  Blair Steeves, George Steeves 
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           WELCOME TO THE VALLEY BAPTIST CHURCH 

               Pastor: Rev. C. Bruce Alcorn 

MAY 10,  2015 

Today’s Greeters: Norma Church 

Nursery: Shauna Terris and Sarah Davidson 

Junior Church: Cindy Stevens and Taylor McLean 

 

CALL TO WORSHIP 

Call to worship reading: Psalm 92 

Scripture Reading: 1 Peter 1 

Sermon Title:  “The New Birth: A New Nature and the Genuine 

Love for the Beauty of Divine Things”. 

  

NEXT LORD’S DAY: MAY 17,  2015 

Sunday School: 9:45 am and Church at 11:00 am 

Greeters: George McLean 

Nursery: Cindy Stevens and Rebecca Davidson 

Junior Church: Heather Allen and Allison Thomas 

 

EVENTS THIS WEEK AT THE VALLEY BAPTIST CHURCH 

Monday: Men’s Ball Hockey 7:30pm 

Thursday: Prayer Meeting and Bible Study 

7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A hearty thank you to our Awana co-commanders Holly McLean, Michelle 

Thomas, Pastor Alcorn and all our Awana workers, our listeners, directors, 

helpers and the parents for working hard to make both last week’s Awana 

closing and our program through the year work so well by God’s Spirit and 

blessing. Let’s continue to pray for our young ones and their parents 

through the coming months. We should pray that they’ll return in the fall, 

and that most of all they’ll be captured by the true and saving knowledge 

of God in Jesus the Captain of our salvation!  

 

Sunday May 17: Our Church will be having an appreciation service for the 

first responders (local firemen, ambulance, and police) followed by re-

freshments. It would be greatly appreciated  if our Church people could 

bring sandwiches and sweets for this event. 

Sunday June 7:  PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN DATE! We will be featuring 

our annual graduation luncheon right after the Church service. This will 

consist of a salad plate and cake and ice cream. This will be prepared by 

the social committee.  

Bev Copp, Eric Steeves 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

May 30th Step Up For Life Walk  for the Moncton Pregnancy Resource 

Center.  Taylor and Olivia McLean will both be walking and their spon-

sor sheets are at the back of the Church if anyone would like to spon-

sor them. 

Daily Vacation Bible School will be June 22-26 from 6:30—8pm. We will 

be needing lots of helpers. Please see Bev or Holly. 

Church Family Picnic will be Saturday June 27,  To be held at  Pondero-

sa Pines Campground.  
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